

Wednesday 14th February 2024

Dear Parents/Carers.

Over the coming weeks, your child will have the challenging task of making choices about the subjects they want to study throughout Year's 10 & 11. It is extremely important that during this time, you and your child have honest and open discussions about their strengths, areas for development and potential educational/career pathways. The choices they make are final, so your support and guidance will be imperative.

On Monday 26th February 2024, the official option poll will go live on MCAS, with a deadline of Friday 8th March. It is crucial that during this time, your child manages to research subjects they are unsure about, question teachers about their ability in the subjects they are considering, and then conclusively, make key final decisions with adults in their family.

To aid your understanding of the options process and inform you about what we are offering, and why we are offering it, we will provide all students, parents, and carers with our Options Guide. The Options Guide can also be found here on our website.

In the meantime, if you have any other further questions or queries, please do not hesitate to contact the academy using the info@oasisacademyleesbrook.org email address.

Regards,

Mr C Kolbuck

1. Old

Acting Co-Head of School (Quality of Education)

Executive Principal - Nigel

Fowler Oasis

Academy Leesbrook Roxbury Avenue, Oldham OL4 5JE

Tel: 0161 290 4000 www.oasisacademyleesbrook.org

